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 Home Learning Challenge 

Retell the Supertato Story 

 

This term the children have enjoyed a story called 
Supertato. Ask your child to tell you what happened in 

the story.  

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 

Story of the Week  

 

This week nursery celebrated Safer Internet Day and 
listened to a story called Dot. The story is about a little girl 
who learns that she needs to find a balance between using 
technology and having time away from it to play with her 
friends. In the story Dot realised that she was missing out 

on having fun with her friends and her pet dog because she 
was spending too much time on her ipad. 

 
 This week Nursery also celebrated Relationships Day. The 
children drew pictures of their families and also made a 

beautiful card to take home to their families.  

 
Also, this week the children have continued with the story 
about Supertato and were able to sequence pictures from 

the story and retell it too! 

 
We also played a counting game, and had to find and 

count all of the Evil Peas hiding in the supermarket. The 
children were brilliant at finding them! 

 
 Next Term 

Nursery will return on Monday 24th February. Our 
new topic will be called “What Shall I Wear” and is 

based on clothes. 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery 
rhymes. Our favourite this week has been “Hot Cross 
Buns”. See the rhyme below if you want to sing it at 

home too! Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

Hot Cross Buns 

 
Hot cross buns, 
Hot cross buns. 
One a penny, 
Two a penny. 
Hot coss buns. 

If you have no doughters, 
Give them to your sons. 

One a penny, 
Two a penny, 

Hot cross buns. 
 
 

 Homework Bag Reminder and Home Readers 

 

When we return from the half term break children 
will continue to take a Home Reading book home on 

a Friday and one group will take home the 
Homework Bags. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


